
CSC Parent & Carer’s Club Membership Registration Form 

All CSC parents and carers are welcome to be involved, from helping at events to joining 
the next Committee. It’s up to you. We’d love to hear your ideas on how to make the 
school even better.  

Registering as a member allows you to vote at meetings (if an applicable issue arises), 
and to be elected to a committee role at the next AGM in 2025. Membership is free.  

The current committee of seven will serve until the AGM in June 2025, when any 
registered Club member can be elected to the committee.  

The committee meets monthly with the Principal and Assistant Principal prior to CSC 
School Council meetings. A School Council member is invited to join the Parent Club 
committee to ensure there is co-operation and co-ordination between the two groups. 

Name___________________________________________________________________________ 

Preferred Pronouns:  He/She/They    Contact Email__________________________________ 

Phone________________________________   Mobile___________________________________ 

Preferred method of contact (please circle)    Email    SMS     Phone call  

Child(ren) at CSC (Name and year level) ___________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Relationship to child(ren):  Parent   Carer   Other____________________________________ 

Please list any skills that you would like to offer to support school or parent club 
activities_________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

What is your availability? _______________________________ Day/Evening (please circle). 

What activities would you like the Club to offer? ____________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

What could the Club do to help make CSC even better?_____________________________     
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return form to CSC Reception or scan and email to parentsclub@csc.vic.edu.au 

NB: It is a legal requirement to keep all membership information on file at CSC. Your information will only be used to 
contact you for Club activities and will not be shared with anyone else. 
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